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Supervisors Worksession
March 11, 1996

Supervisor Fox stated this current Board will be known as the
"Billboard Beoard of Supervisors," for not appealing this decision
and for voting to allow billboards to be erected on federally
funded roads.

Supervisor Bennington commented the Board has argued about this
issue for a long time. When a Jjudge gives a directive, the
Township must follow that directive. Supervisor Bennington
believes the judge and the lawyers know a bit more about these
legalities than Supervisor Fox does. Supervisor Fox advised the
judge asked for more documentation and testimony, which he did not
receive from the Township. If anyone is interested 1n seeing the
Township not be lcocaded with billboards, Supervisor Fox would be
happy to show them the document that protects this Township and has
protected it all these years. Supervisor Fox believes we have not
had this problem in the past because the Solicitor in those days
did their job. Supervisor Fox stated the Zoning Hearing Board 1is
supposed to follow the Comprehensive Plan, not rewrite the
Ordinance. If the Zoning Ordinance was not so restrictive on
signs, Supervisor Bennington felt the Township might not be in the
situation it is in now.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, and seconded by Chairman
Bennett to allow the Township Solicitor to finalize the agreement
concerning the two billboards, as stated by Solicitor Wuerstle.
Supervisor Fox was oppesed. Motion passed: 2:1.

Following the meeting, Mr. Horrocks will provide those stipulations
for signature.

B. HITLTOWN TOWNSHIP WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY REPORT - Mr. Jim
Groff, Operations Manager: Mr. Groff read the Authority Report,
a copy of which is on file at the Township office.

Mr. Groff advised the booster pump station which will fuel this
building will be tested tomorrow at noon. The pump was started
last week and there were some defective flanges that needed to be
replaced.

With regard to the construction at the front of the municipal
building, Mr. Groff stated there i1s a problem with the stormsewer
interfering with the water line that had previously been installed,
The Authority will lower their pipe so that it does not interfere
with the stormsewer.

Mr. Groff thanked the Supervisors for calling the joint meeting
with the Authority and for allowing him the opportunity to present
the Authority's proposal earlier this evening.





























